2021 Income:
$2,750,347

@ 6% Churches

@ 16% Corporations

@ 33% Foundations

) 14% Government Programs

@® 30% Individuals
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Pounds of Food
Distributed

Individuals Served
20,732
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Direct Aid
to Clients

$848,918
Rent, Utility, Hotel and
Medical Assistance




For Monetary Donations
* Visit ourncm.org/donate
* Mail checks to address below
* Text "ncm"” to 56651

Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 1489 ¢ Norcross, GA 30091

Donation Hours:
Monday - Friday: 9am - 4pm
Tuesday: 9am - 8pm
Saturday: 10am - 12pm
Closed on Sunday

Website: ourncm.org
Email: info@ourncm.org

Phone 770.263.0013
Fax 770.263.0998

2021 Celebration:

Lives Changed ¢ Hope Inspired
$341,760 raised for local families
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@ neighborhood-cooperative-ministries

500 Pinnacle Court ¢ Suite 510 « Norcross, GA 30071
770.263.0013
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Our
Mission:

Helping those in crisis by
collaborating with the
community to offer programs
and services that transform
lives through the love of Christ.

Letter From Board of Directors President

During 2021, we continued to experience the effects of Covid. With families
receiving an influx of funds from the American Rescue plan, demand for our
services was down modestly from 2020. Thankfully, our donations remained
strong and we are appreciative you have entrusted us to serve the neediest in our
community.

In addition to serving approximately 20,732 individuals served and distributing
over $1.2M in aid, much more was accomplished:

* We paid off our mortgage and funded a building reserve for expansion

» To better track outcomes and meet the needs of our clients, we updated our
hardware and software systems and overhauled our website
 To guide our growth over the next 3-5 years, we updated our strategic plan
» We strengthened our Human Resources with the addition of a new Controller,
Director of Community Development and improved employee programs
In 2022, we are thrilled to expand NCM’s space in our building by adding walk-in
refrigerated and freezer units to offer healthier food choices to our clients and
start a reclaimed fresh food program from area restaurants and groceries. We will
also expand our meeting space for client programs and add more warehouse
space to host larger volunteer groups. With rising rents, inflation and the end of
the eviction moratorium and other federal support programs, we are experiencing
a client surge as keeping families housed becomes an increasing challenge. Thank
you for being a difference maker through your continued support of NCM.
With Appreciation,
Elizabeth Gross
NCM Board Chairperson
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